

DEAR PARENTS

In this difficult situation of CORONA-VIRUS, schools and teachers are working for all students.

IT IS NOT A HOLIDAY PERIOD, BUT THESE ARE MOMENTS THAT MUST BE UTILISED FOR PERSONAL STUDY.

Each school has uploaded lessons and homework for pupils on the electronic register.

So we ask you to:

connect with the mobile phone or computer to the electronic register, check and read the instructions carefully, download the lessons and materials / homework inserted.

It is a remote support for your children so that they can study and prepare well for the current school year.

Best regards, The School Principal.